
 

Benefit Representation for Retirees 

from Closed Locations 

 

UAW Region 8 Retirees from Local Union’s 10, 34, 845, and 882 in the Atlanta, Georgia area 

came to voice their concerns to Director, Mitchell Smith, Assistant Director, Tim Smith, and 

Retired Workers/CAP Rep, Kevin Huddleston, regarding benefit representation for retirees from 

closed locations. We also provided lunch for the retirees, listened to their suggestions, and are 

working diligently to come up with a solution for all involved. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


